QUINCE ORCHARD HIGH SCHOOL BOOSTER CLUB
2020-2021 School Year

Dear Potential QOHS Booster Club Sponsor:

What is the Quince Orchard High School Booster Club? We are an All-School Booster Club that helps to
support ALL extra-curricular activities/clubs at Quince Orchard High School. Here is a glimpse of what we do:

e Unlike single sport booster clubs, we support 49 athletic teams and 68 clubs/organizations

e We allow our students access to cutting edge technology and programs

e We promote programs that help unite our community of parents, staff and local businesses to support and
encourage our children

This is all possible by soliciting QOHS BOOSTER CLUB memberships from our families, holding various fundraising
activities, and soliciting countless volunteer hours from our QOHS families throughout the year. But most importantly
we are able to provide so much to the school due to the generosity of our SPONSORS!

During the 2019-2020 school year, the Booster Club was able to donate over $44,000 in grants to support the school
in the following ways:

e New weight room/pads/chairs/Scoreboard for the QO gym

e Grant for Juntos- Latin dance team

e Grant for Robotics team

o Wellness room

e Grant for the QO Theatre- Cappies program

e Grant for Last Minute Dance/Asian Culture/International Clubs
o The Prowler- Senior Edition

e QO Cares

e Senior Class Commencement Parade

e Grant for the College Career Center

Attached is a breakdown of the various sponsorship packages. We know you are asked regularly for donations and want
you to know that your sponsorship is tax deductible as we are a 501(c) 3 organization.

Again, thank you for considering sponsorship. We hope you take satisfaction in knowing that you will support all student

athletes and clubs, as well as the school as a whole. We look forward to having you as a partner of Quince Orchard High
School and helping us to make Quince Orchard High School the BEST school in Montgomery County!!!

Please feel free to contact me at Lfbookman@gmail.com or 240-342-0013 with any questions.
Sincerely,

Laura Bookman and David Lee
Sponsorship Chairs, QOHS Booster Club



